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Members 

Road Engineering Association of Asia and Australasia 

 

September 11, 2024 
 

 

Dear all members, 

 

Greetings from REAAA Korean Chapter. 

 

As the Hwang Fund Committee chairperson, I am pleased to announce an extension for the 

nomination period for the Hwang Award 2025. 

 

To ensure that all deserving candidates have the opportunity to be considered and to allow more 

time for thoughtful nominations, we have extended the nomination deadline to December 31, 

2024. We believe that this extension will provide ample time for members to put forward 

nominations that truly reflect the remarkable contributions of their peers. 

 

We encourage all Governing Council members and other members to take advantage of this 

extended period to nominate deserving candidates and ensure that the award’s impact continues 

to be significant. 

 

For more details and the nomination form, please refer to the attached documents. If you have 

any questions or require further information, do not hesitate to contact our chapter at Mr. Jay 

Park (kirc@kroad.or.kr). 

 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

  
 

Jong Gon, Park 

Chairperson 

Hwang Fund Committee 

 
Encl.  

1. Call for Nomination of the Hwang Award 2025 

2. Application Form 
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